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From: HUU CEQA@CALFIRE <HUUCEQA@fire.ca.gov>

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 8:58 AM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: FW: Maia Tech LLC, CUP, 524-114-011-000, Willow Creek, none
Chris Ramey

Battalion Chief, Fire Planning

CAL FIRE

Humboldt-Del Norte Unit
C: 707-599-6442
Duty Days: Tues-Fri

From: Brent, Heather@CALFIRE

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2017 2:56 PM

To: HUU CEQA@CALFIRE <HUUCEQA@fire.ca.gov>

Cc: Poli, Chris@CALFIRE <chris.poli@fire.ca.gov>

Subject: Maia Tech LLC, CUP, 524-114-011-000, Willow Creek, none

This proposal cannot be adequately reviewed because the site plan map does not appear to match the parcel
boundaries. For instance, Humboldt County web GIS does not show this parcel adjacent to South Fork Road,
but the site plan map does. The difference is greater than the standard error found on the Humboldt County web
GIS parcels. Based on the parcel location, it appears that a conversion would be necessary to accomplish this
proposal.

Heather Brent
707-677-0761 o
707-599-6896 ¢

Every Californian should conserve water. Find out how at:
SaveOurWater.com - Drought.CA.gov




